
Town of Loomis  

Request for Proposals (RFP) Notification 

  

Traffic Signal and Interconnect Project 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Loomis is seeking proposals from qualified 

professional consulting firms to provide design services for the Town’s Traffic Signal and 

Interconnect Project.  Work scope generally includes: 

 

• Preparation of design drawings, technical specifications, and environmental documents  
for one (1) new traffic signal and the interconnection of this new signal to three (3) other 
existing traffic signals with conduit runs, surface restoration, new or modified controller 
equipment, and signal timing modifications. 

 
The design phase is funded with local funds, however, construction will use federal funds.  
The consultant should therefore have a strong working knowledge of requirements spelled 
out in the Caltrans Local Assistance Procedures Manual.  Consultant will be responsible for 
coordinating with Caltrans on the completion of all work necessary to obtain NEPA/CEQA 
environmental approvals, shall obtain all other clearances, and shall complete all other 
paperwork necessary to obtain the E-76 for construction, on the Town’s behalf.   
 
Proposals are due by December 8, 2022, at 4:00pm.  For more information, please 

download the RFP from the Town’s website: https://loomis.ca.gov/open-bids-and-rfps/ 

Questions may be directed to Merrill Buck, Town Engineer, (916) 824-1518, 

townengineer@loomis.ca.gov 
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mailto:townengineer@loomis.ca.gov

